
Polite Reminder 
 
Parents are reminded that the school gates and drives must remain clear throughout the 
day in case emergency vehicles require access. We are also increasingly concerned about 
pedestrians, cars and bicycles coming into contact, with injurious results, especially near 
Gate 1 by School House. 
 
If you are using a cargo bicycle or kart, for ease of access to the school site, please use Gate 
2.  There is also a wide gate off Newton Road designed to accommodate cycles. Both gates 
are accessible using the gate code details of which are available on the VLE. 
 
At the beginning and end of the school day, Pre Prep parents are welcome to park cargo 
cycles and trolleys in Southfield playground while dropping off and collecting 
children.  Please ensure the playground is clear by 16:30 when vehicles will be permitted 
entry for Late Stay pick up. 
 
 
 

http://i.stfaiths.co.uk/how-to-and-feedback/how-to-access-the-school-site

